

August 10, 2022

William Scanlan, Town Planner Dudley Town Hall 71 West Main Street Dudley, MA 01571

Dear Mr. Scanlan,

On behalf of Nichols College, I am requesting a continuation of the public hearing scheduled for tonight, August 10<sup>th</sup>, to further evaluate public comment/concern from the public hearing held on July 13, 2022.

Due to the effort necessary to evaluate specific concerns including storm water management and the detention pond, we are requesting a continuation until the October 26<sup>th</sup> meeting.

Sincerely,

Robert LaVigne

Vice President for Operations

Nichols College P.O. Box 5000

Dudley, MA 01571

robert.lavigne@nichols.edu www.nichols.edu